Linda Carducci
Manager, Broadcast Law

TEGNA

March 21, 2016

BY ELECTRONIC FILING

Federal Communications Commission
Secretary’s Office

445 Twelfth Street, S.W.

Washington, DC 20554

Attention: International Bureau

Re: Notice of Completion of Construction: E150117

Ladies and Gentlemen:

On behalf of Pacific and Southern, LLC, licensee of satellite earth station license
E150117, this letter notifies the FCC of construction of E150117 pursuant to Section 25.133 of
the FCC’s rules:

Licensee: Pacific and Southern, LL.C

File No. of Application: SES-LIC-20150917-00589
Call Sign of the Antenna: E150117

Date of License: 10/27/2015

The facility as authorized has been completed and each antenna has been tested and
found to perform within 2 dB of the applicable pattern specified in Section 25.209.

Should there be any questions regarding this filing, please contact.

Best regards,

_Linda Carducci
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